
For residents on Highway 28 

Water service renewals on Highway 28 will be starting soon in your area. 

Highway 28 Water Service Renewal News               September 3, 2015  

We’re Getting Ready—Here’s What You Need to Know 

 

The Highway 28 Water Service Renewal Project is about to begin. This project involves the 

renewal of seven (7) residential services, installation of one (1) fire hydrant and one (1) 

isolation valve on Highway 28 between Quinsam and 

Doyle Roads.  

Getting Ready for Construction 

Work is anticipated to commence September 8, 2015 and be completed by end of 

September. The work is limited to the road right of way. Local residents may 

experience minor inconveniences. The contractor will be responsible for ensuring 

access is maintained to your property at all times. 

Road Closures 

This project will require single lane closure on Highway 28 around the active work 

area with alternating traffic passing the work zone. The contractor will be required 

to maintain appropriate traffic control throughout the course of construction. Signs 

will be posted to provide clear direction for drivers and pedestrians on travelling 

around the active work zone. 

Construction Impacts 

As work takes place in front of your home, on street parking may not be available. As the contractor gets close to 

service switchovers, affected residents living at all addresses along this route will be contacted in advance so as to 

ensure any disruption is minimized as your service is renewed from the old watermain to new. 

 

Questions or Concerns? 

Please contact us directly at 250-286-5700 or email the Project Team at 
capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca. 
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